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June 15, 1951.

Dr. W. Heiskanen, , ‘

Mapping and Charting Research Laboratory,
2593 West Hardin Road,

Ohio State University,
Columbus 10, Ohlo., U. 8. A,

My dear Colleague:

1 am glad to acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 31,
in which vou ask me for some data on gravity in Mexico.

In reply I take pleasure in sending you under separate co-
ver the paper presented in 1948 at the Oslo Meeting by Ing. Al-
fonso de la O Larrefio. ‘

En’my‘apiniaﬁ this paper contains part of the data that you
are asking me. The copy 1 am sending has been specially signed
by the author as a compliment to you, attending my suggestion.

~Unfortunately I cannot send you now Mr. Alvaresz'paper, be-
cause I have not at hand available copies, but I will do so, as
gsoon as Mr. Alvarez come back {rom Holland where he went to at-
tend the sessions of the International Petroleum Congress.

Professor Woollard of the Wisconsin University have sent me
the data relating to measurements from coast to coast through -
%h@ continent between Acapulco and Tuxpan made in 1948 by H. C.
Harding.

At present we are preparing a2 map which will contain the
data of this work, and I promise tc send you a copy of it as soon
as completed.

On other hand, Mr. Woollard tell me that students of the
Wisconsin University will make this year gravity determinations
between Alaska and Mexico, using pendulum and gravimeter, with
several purposes. When these works be finished, I will have plea-
sure to send you the data concerning the Mexican portion.

If you need some other deﬁails on this subject, please let
m§ know it, a8 I am willing to help you according my pessibili-
ties. ‘ :




Dr, W, Heiskanen,

Taking advantage of the opportunity that gives me this
letter, I would appreciate if you inform me about the possibi
lity for you of making a brief trip to Mexico City before your
depart to Burope, as we should like to discuss with vou about
the program of activities that we intend to carry out in Mexi-
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With my best regards and hoping te hear you soon, I am,

Very sincerely vours,

Ricardo %@ngés Lé@@ﬁ.
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